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It is hard to maintain the EUB is not in the pocket of industry, when part of its yearly business is to collect funding for both the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers (CAPP) and the Small Explorers and Producers Association of Canada (SEPAC). Both of the aforementioned are industry advocates, and having the regulator collect their funding is successful no doubt, however, it smacks of inappropriateness. How this is in the public interest will need explaining.

Also the direct payment of part of the EUB's budget by industry should not be allowed under any circumstances. The industry is very much the EUB's paymaster!

Supervision of the EUB has been lacking by government energy ministers, as events in the recent past plainly points out. Location plays a part in the government's ability to keep a reign on EUB endeavours.

Placing the EUB under everyday supervision by the provincial energy minister would give the minister a reason to show up for work, and put a different atmosphere around EUB staff. A move to Edmonton to become, in reality, a full government entity would place some confidence in energy regulation, that is very badly needed! 

The EUB set up "synergy groups" throughout the province. This caused some to note the duty of industry regulation had fallen to the general public! These "company owned" community groups prevented the EUB from being properly staffed in field locations.
A cursory review of the Caroline cover-up of March 12, 2003, will indicate the danger these company owned groups pose to the public! I have seen nothing that suggests, if indeed the EUB is a provincial entity, that it should not like other government bodies be headquartered in Edmonton under direct supervision of the minister of energy!
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